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AIRWAYS

Enhancing our network to better serve
your clients

Dear Travel Partner,

As part of our efforts to improve connectivity and ensure operational
reliability, we are currently implementing a seasonal update to our
schedules from October 2023 onwards.

Flease monitor your relevant GDS PNR gueues/aggregator bookings and
be sure to inform your clients of any itinerary changes.

We are grateful for your continued support as we grow our natwork and we
look forward to welcoming your clients on board soon.

Visit our Trade Portal
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